
Join us for a workshop and charrette in the Lake Worth/Lantana/Hypoluxo area to 
participate in the Palm Beach Metropolitan Planning Organization’s study to improve walking, 

bicycling, and transit along US-1 in Palm Beach County. All are welcome to attend!

@US1PBCorridorStudy
#US1PBCorridorStudy

Get informed!

Presentation and Walking Audit (Refreshments & lunch will be provided)
Saturday July 22, 2017  |  9:00 AM – 2:00 PM

Workshop

Open Studio Charrette
Wednesday July 26, 2017

10:00 AM – 7:00 PM
*Final Working Presentation at 6:00 PM.

Get involved!

Lake Worth Art Center
1121 Lucerne Avenue, Lake Worth, FL 33460

Monday July 24, 2017
10:00 AM – 7:00 PM

Tuesday July 25, 2017
10:00 AM – 7:00 PM

US1PBCorridorStudy.com

Section 3: Lake Worth, Lantana, Hypoluxo


